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April 11, 2022 

Invitation to the 1st Rifle Trophy 2022  

from 13th – 15th May 2022 in Pilsen, Czech Republic 

To the Shooting Teams of AUT – BYE – FRA – GER – ITA – SUI - CZE 

 

Dear shooting friends, 

On behalf of the Czech Shooting Federation I am happy to invite you to the “1st RIFLE 

TROPHY“ competition in 2022, which will take place at the Military Shooting Range in Pilsen 

Lobzy. 

The Federations involved may enter the maximum of 3 (three) athletes per individual event 

and 2 (two) mixed teams. It is possible to enter a limited number of MQS athletes up to the 

capacity of the shooting range. 

We kindly ask you to send the completed Final Entry Form until the 30 of April 2022 by email 

or by fax to fidler@shooting.cz,  fax: +420 377 261 160 or +420 377 426 064 

Should you need any assistance with  reservation of accomodation, please feel free to contact 

Mr Tomas Hazuka at hazukovo@gmail.com . 

 

All shooting ranges and the final hall are equipped with electonic targets SIUS ASCOR. 

 

The Competition Schedule: 

Friday 13/05/2022:   14:00 – 18:00 Training, 18:00 (or earlier if agreed) Technical Meeting 

Saturday 14/05/2022:  3x20 Men + F, Women + F; AR Men + F, Women + F 

Sunday 15/05/2022:   AR Mix team + F 

 

  
 Lucie Veverkova 

Chairman of the Organizing Committee 
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